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Effective Monday, May 13, a new login procedure for eVoucher is required. Each attorney will be 
required to set up an individual Login.gov account.  Login.gov requires multi-factor authentication.  
Login.gov is the first step of the transition to receiving CJA payments via electronic funds transfer. Please 
review the information below before the next time you login to eVoucher.   
 
This video provides an overview of setting up a Login.gov account. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vQlwGERUy_g 
 
The following link provides written step-by-step instructions to assist in creating a Login.gov account, 
guidance in choosing an authentication method, identity verification, and finally linking the new 
Login.gov account to your existing eVoucher account.  
https://www.ndd.uscourts.gov/criminal-justice-act-info 
 
To create a Login.gov account, photos of the attorney’s driver’s license or State ID and their social 
security number are required for identity verification.       
 
Please note creating a Login.gov account is a one-time activity, but the multi-factor authentication will be 
required each time to log in to eVoucher.  Please call the Clerk’s Office with questions.   
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